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I support this bill because of the cost to Oregonians for something that makes no 

sense at this point in time.   PLEASE stop trying to be green when the costs outweigh 

the common sense outcome.  I could go on with details, statistics, and facts but you 

should already know them.  We are not financially ready to go all electric due to the 

technology being cost prohibitive.  Please support this bill.  Thank you. 


